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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Implications of a Cat Bylaw 

 

THAT Administration provide a report, by the end of Q1 2020, on the implications of a cat 

bylaw that covers the urban service area of Sherwood Park, and includes:  

 penalties for individuals found dumping cats in the rural areas;  

 information on the experiences of other municipalities in implementing such bylaws; 

and  

 the costs associated with bringing forward a cat bylaw in Strathcona County.  

 

Background 

Councillor Tonita served a Notice of Motion at the July 23, 2019 Council meeting to be 

presented for debate and vote at the September 10, 2019 Council meeting. 

 

 


